
  Broadheath Primary School Reception Newsletter 

    February 2025 

 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 26th February: Class Photographs 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day. (More details to follow) 

Tuesday 18th March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm. 

Thursday 20th March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm. 

Wednesday 2nd April: EYFS Spring Sing 2.30pm (more details to follow) 

Thursday 3rd April: EYFS Spring Sing 9.15am (more details to follow) 

 

Topics 

We will be starting a topic on Superheroes… Watch out for the Evil Pea!! Can SuperTato 

save the day? We will also be learning all about the celebration of Easter. In Maths we 

will be focusing on composition of numbers to 10 and exploring shapes, not only 

recognising them, but describing them and being able to see which shapes can make 

up other shapes. We will also be learning the days of the week and months of the year. 

 

Reception Fund 

Many thanks for your donations of £1 per week. This money goes towards providing 

baking and play dough ingredients as well as purchasing new resources. This money can 

be put in a tin next to door in each classroom.      

                                     

Water Bottles 

Please can you ensure that your children are bringing in water to school and not juice in 

their water bottles. Thank you 

 

Reading 

All children will have a reading book which they bring home to read to their parents, a 

library book for parents to share with the children and some children have an E Collins 

book assigned to them weekly. It is very important to read all these books regularly. 

When you have finished them and need a new one, please let us know. We do give out 

and assign new books weekly but we can do it more often if you need a new one. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

PE  

PE lessons are on a Tuesday for RE and Monday for RHB.  Please can you ensure that the 

children are NOT wearing ear rings for PE days. The children need to come into school in 

their PE kits on their PE day. They will need to wear navy or black jogging bottoms, a plain 

white T shirt and a navy tracksuit top or their school jumper. They can wear trainers or 

pumps.   

Please ensure that ALL uniform including school jumpers, PE tops and trainers and shoes 

are clearly labelled with your child’s name.       

       

Boxes 

Please can you send in any cardboard boxes you have finished with at home (no toilet 

rolls please!) This will help to further enhance our ‘make and do’ area where the children 

really enjoy being very creative and make brilliant 2D and 3D models. Thank you. 

 



  

 

Coats 

We like to go outside EVERY DAY! The children are doing really well with fastening their 

coats, and putting on their scarves, hats and gloves. Keep up the good work at home. 

 

Illness 

If your child is poorly with sickness or diarrhoea please keep them at home for at least 48 

hours after the last bout, until they are well. 

Thank you for your support.      

 

Punctuality 

School starts at 8.50am. Please be in the playground from 8.40am ready to come into 

school at 8.45 am when the classroom doors open. If the Reception doors have been 

closed, please bring your child into school through the main school entrance, and let the 

office staff know your child has arrived. 

 

Term Dates 

We break up on Friday 4th April and re open on Tuesday 22nd April. 

 

Don’t forget if you are unsure about anything in the Reception Classes or have any 

concerns, please feel free to send us a message on class dojo. We will always do our 

best to help. 

 

The Reception Team 

 


